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Dear Colleagues, 
  
As most of you are doubtless aware, the recent breakdown in talks 

between Blue Shield and the Palo Alto Medical Foundation (Sutter) could 
have enormous and negative consequences for UC employees, many of 

whom will lose coverage or be forced to change medical providers.  This 
impasse is only the latest in a series of changes to UC health insurance, 

and we are very concerned about the overall downward trend.  We 
believe it is important for UC faculty to register their concerns and so are 
sponsoring the following petition, urging President Napolitano to make 

improvements to health insurance a top administrative priority. 
  

We invite UC faculty and staff at ALL campuses to sign the 
petition, forward the link widely, and encourage your colleagues 

to sign as well.   
  

To sign the petition, please go to the petition page at:   
http://ucscfa.org/blue-shield-sutter-petition/  
  

In solidarity, 
The SCFA 

   
  

 

 
  

  
 

  

 

mailto:scfa.assist@gmail.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001wr4x_ENi82bZuDATtlx56bTbpQXMQ6wn21fRtxvK0B3reksFlUB8bUnzkBTOyzqy3qTMvnSW1vJ-mCeNV02oYN1BoWFX1QfYuThdBVrPQ7GTXHr13DQCae5FtUB20RoWLg8TotU4glw=

